
                      Early Years Foundation Stage Weekly Update   

 

 

Friday 13th October 2023 

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

Below is a weekly update from all three EYFS classes.  We hope you enjoy reading and seeing 

what has been happening this week in your child’s class.   

Have a lovely weekend.   

Mrs Reeve & the EYFS Team 

reeve@salesbury.lancs.sch.uk 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Our EYFS Mission Statement 
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Class Sunshine 

 
 

 
We have had fun in maths this week creating sets of 
objects that are identical. We talked about sets we 
have at home, such as a bucket and spade, a bat and 
ball and a set of clothes.  The children can practise 
making sets by setting up a picnic for the bears in our 
maths area. 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 
On Tuesday we investigated the toys we play with now 
and used the word PRESENT to describe the current 
period of time. We compared our toys and discovered a 
lot of them have batteries inside which mean they either 
make sounds, move, light up or even dance. The children 
were all competent at talking about their toys and how 
they worked.  
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
In literacy we continued our work about the Rainbow fish 
and used the words Grandma Fantastic brought us to 
describe the different sea creatures in the story, including 
WONDEROUS, MAGNIFICENT and DAZZLING. 
 
 
Show Racism the Red Card day: Don’t forget children are invited to wear as many RED clothes and 

accessories as possible next Friday in exchange for £1. There will also be cakes on sale for 50p each and 

face painting for 50p. Certificate for the best dressed in each class! 

Have a lovely weekend 

Mrs O’Mahoney and Miss Healey 

omahoney@salesbury.lancs.sch.uk           healey@salesbury.lancs.sch.uk 
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            Class Star & Class Moon 

 

We have started our new English 

unit; The Rainbow Fish! We talked 

about how beautiful the Rainbow 

Fish’s scales are and Grandma 

Fantastic brought us some new 

adjectives to describe the scales! 

We thought the scales were 

glistening and gleaming! 

 

The black cat helped us learn our first 4 

sounds in phonics! This week, we learnt s, 

a, t and p. During the week we have been 

hunting for things in our environment that 

begin with this sound and having a go at 

drawing these letters in flour with our 

fingers and paintbrushes. 

 

On Wednesday we heard a 

strange noise coming from 

Moon class! It turns out that it 

was a teddy bear who was 

trapped in a box full of wrapped 

up toys! We worked as a team 

to guess what the toys were 

without unwrapping them! 

Next week, we are going to 

compare old toys to the new, modern toys we play with today. 

Reminders: 

- On Monday, please can children bring in 1 toy from home that is either plastic, makes a sound or 

lights up.  

- Show Racism the Red Card day is on Friday. Don’t forget your red clothes, £1 donation, 50p for a 

cake and 50p for face painting! 

 

Well done Reception, have a lovely weekend, 

Miss Pomfret and Miss Cummins 

     pomfret@salesbury.lancs.sch.uk            cummins@salesbury.lancs.sch.uk 
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